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May 17, 2023

Dear Friends of Second Church,

On Sunday after our 10:30 Worship Service, I hope you’ll stick around to celebrate
our Primary and Youth Choirs, who will be singing in the Chapel.

Before the pandemic, we always held an evening Youth Choir concert in the early
spring, featuring non-sacred repertoire and lots and lots of individual songs — it was
always a highlight of the year and was all the more meaningful because, for some of
our young singers, it was the first time they had ever been alone on stage in front of a
roomful of grownups. 

This year, we’ve decided to offer a similar program after church, in the hope that the
busy-ness of May won’t interfere with anyone’s ability to attend (or perform).  

For your own planning, please anticipate the performance to run about 30 minutes. 

Hope to see you there!  

Sermons are always
available online: 
2CCSermons

If you can't make it in person, join us
via Livestream for our 10:30

a.m. Sunday service. 

On Tent Sunday, we will recognize graduates from all high schools,
colleges and universities, as well as professional schools, diplomas,
bachelors, masters, doctorates and certificates of course completion.
We want to recognize and thank God for those who have put the
effort into their education. Please email Pam@2cc.org with the

name of the graduate and with the information concerning any future educational
or professional plans that graduate might have, no later than Tuesday, May 30.

Please note the upcoming Memorial Services that are being held at
​Second Congregational Church in May:

 
Jane M. Corcoran - Friday, May 19, at 11:00 a.m.

 

https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich
http://bit.ly/SermonsMax
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream
mailto:emailPam@2cc.org
mailto:emailPam@2cc.org
mailto:emailPam@2cc.org
mailto:m.gold@ywcagreenwich.org


James Steen - Saturday, May 20 at 2:00 p.m.

Time to update your Contact Information!

If you have moved, changed phone numbers or would like to add your email (highly
encouraged) to our newest directory, please email Gloria@2cc.org or submit the
changes to the church office in writing no later than Thursday, June 1. Thank you!

Elementary & Youth Choir Spring
Serenade

This Sunday, May 21, we will be having coffee hour
outside our Chapel.

At 11:40, we will begin to invite everyone into the
Chapel to enjoy a short musical serenade provided by

our Elementary and Youth Choirs.
Our young singers have been busy preparing some delightful musical selections
for your enjoyment and they are very excited about Sunday's performance. The

program should conclude by 12:00 noon.

We hope that you can join us!

Children's Chapel at 2CC

Nursery care for infants to age 4 starts at 10:15 a.m. Deacons can help direct you to
our nursery room. Children ages kindergarten and up are encouraged to start worship

with their parents at 10:30 a.m. in the Sanctuary. Those who wish may depart for
Children's Chapel with Jenny at about 10:45 a.m.

Registration not required but helpful for us to best know and love your child. Click
here to register for Children's Chapel this Sunday 

Register for Children's Chapel

mailto:Gloria@2cc.org
https://bit.ly/22-23-2CCChildrensChapel




Email Jenny

More fun in Children's Chapel!

If you have photos from church events
that you would like to share for
inclusion in the weekly newsletter please
email them to: laurie@2cc.org

Around Town...

mailto:jenny@2cc.org
mailto:laurie@2cc.org


Girls Circle Summer camp is based on the best-practice Girls Circle Curriculum from
the One Circle Foundation and focuses on creating an emotionally safe environment

to explore themes like Creativity, Wellness, Confidence, Leadership and Healthy
Relationships, all while having fun doing crafts, games and other cool activities.
The program runs for 2 weeks (July 10-July 21), is based at the YW, but includes

workshops and field trips in the community.



Learn more about Girls Circle Camp
here

Second Congregational Church and GEMS (Greenwich
Emergency Medical Service) is hosting a 1-day babysitting CPR
certification class just in time for summer!

Saturday, June 10

Open to Middle and High School age students.

Click here to register for Babysitting Class on June
10
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